
Christmas 2016 

Dear friends! 

 

A new Christmas is standing at the door .... and it's time for the traditional 

Christmas greetings! 

 

We are thankful that we are healthy and can be engaged in the ordinary things of 

daily life. 

 

This year also had its special highlights. In January Brit-Lajla celebrated her 70th 

birthday. It was celebrated with family. After that we went  to Hawaii to continue 

the celebration. An old dream came true! It's nice in Hawaii. It is not just "blue Hawaii" because the islands 

are green and fine. Being on the beach at sunset, was great! 

 

In April we had a 10 day bus tour of northern Europe. It was interesting to get to Paris, and really great to 

stroll around in the flower park Keukenhof in Amsterdam. It was a great trip with many new acquaintances 

.... 

 

Some pictures of our grandchildren: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Darius at a 

wedding in 

London. He 

gets two years 
in February 

2017 

Here we see Celine (11 

years), Ava (4 years) and 

Taina (11 years) - three good 

friends,  

Gabriel loves to 

play football. 

He is nine years 

old. 

Leila is clever to 

paint pictures. She is 

now in second grade 

Christian 

(top) goes 

last year of 

high-school 
Patrick is 

now 13 years 

Alexander has 

been in the 

military this 

year. 

 

Having so much in touch with children and grandchildren is a great blessing! They create a lot of 

fun and laughter! And we think it keeps us other slightly younger. 

 

This Christmas Elisabeth and David with family celebrate Christmas in Denmark along with 

David's family. 

 

Ariel and Hosna will stay in Oslo, celebrating Christmas with her family. 

 

And the rest, Rosi and Ruben and their children will stay with us. 

 

Now we can celebrate the great miracle happened for more than 2,000 

years ago, that Jesus became flesh and made his dwelling among us! 

  

We wish a blessed Christmas weekend and a Happy New Year !! 

 

With regards 

 

 


